SHIRE OF

23 March 2020

Q o
Dear Shire Residents and Ratepayers IN D@‘

RE: COMMUNITY ANNOUNCEMENT NOTICE P.07 47412900 F.07 47411741
CORONAVIRUS - COVID-19 UPDATE PO Box 274 Hughenden Q 4821
Update: 23/03/2020 — 12:30pm 34 Gray St, Hughenden Q 4821

flinders@flinders.qld.gov.au
www.flinders.qgld.gov.au

CEO Daryl Buckingham would like to advise the Community that Councillors Bode and Middleton
and himself all received negative test results this morning for COVID-19.

As a result all are now cleared to return to their normal duties.
Yours Faithfully

Daryl Buckingham
Chief Executive Officer
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